
Following the team returning to site in late-May, we’ve made major advances preparing
the next set of properties to be released. You may have spotted our team building, testing
and splicing the newly installed infrastructure nearby New Ridley Road. 

Before we can make these properties live, we will be performing some maintenance
works on the live network to further improve our service. Once this has been successfully
completed, the next sector can be released. 

Our engineers are currently surveying customer lead-ins throughout the villages, so that
installation appointments can be as efficient as possible. Once the next set of properties
is released, those with contracts in the area will be contacted to book in their installation.
At this time, we will host another community event to allow residents the opportunity to
speak one-on-one with our team about the upgrade.  

The completion of the network is a top priority for us and we’re working closely with our
build partners to deliver a high-quality service to 1,700+ properties across Stocksfield and
Mickley. 

If you’re interested in full fibre broadband, please reach out to our team via 0333 305
7560 or sales@fusionfibregroup.co.uk to discuss our latest offer! Alternatively, you can
sign-up online here: https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-postcode-checker/ 

Stuck in a broadband contract? Not to worry. Chat to our team about Fusion Connect. 
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